
 

 

  

8 June 2020 

Zoe Han 
By email: fyi-request-13006-34b3cc78@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 

File No: DOIA 1920-1699 

Dear Zoe Han 

Thank you for your email of 03 June 2020, requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the OIA): 
 

an updated organisation charts for the Immigration New Zealand processing offices. 
 

Our response 
Please find enclosed the most recent organisational charts for the visa processing and 
documentation offices of Immigration New Zealand’s Border and Visa Operations branch, marked as 
Appendix A. 
 
Please note that off-shore processing sites remain closed due to Covid-19 until decisions are made to 
re-open. Off-shore seconded managers have been re-deployed to assist the on-shore network until 
they can re-join their off-shore teams. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Anna McLachlan, 
Business Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New Zealand at Anna.McLachlan@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Nicola Hogg 
General Manager 
Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment  
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